
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 11th February 2022  

This Tuesday was national e-safety day, therefore this week in school we have been learning all 
about staying safe online. The children have enjoyed completing a range of activities involv-
ing, emailing each other and identifying kind and unkind communication online, creating their 
own emojis and making posters to share what they have learnt. We also have a great after-
noon planned today as the children celebrated the dojos they have worked hard for this half 
term with a ‘Movie and Munch’.  

 

Maths-  This week in Maths we have been consolidating our learning on pictograms and tally 
charts. We also incorporated our skills counting in 2,5 and 10s when counting tally's and work-
ing out different keys.  

 
English– This week in English we finished our story ‘Winters Child’ the children then put all the 
skills they had learnt this half term to the test and have written a sequel ‘Spring Child’.  

 
Reminders: 
-We will send the children home with their PE kits this week. Please could you check that all 
items are labelled and ensure that the PE kit is back in school the first Monday back for our 
weekly indoor PE session.  

 

Homework: 
-The half term homework for Spring 2 will be uploaded onto the General file tabs on Teams. 
Please complete the work throughout the course of the next 7 weeks. The children are wel-
come  to bring the work they produce into school or send photos if the craft activities are to 
difficult to transport.  

-Maths homework will be on Mathseed and the lesson number this week is (Lesson 122) 

- The children will be reassessed and phonics homework will begin again after the half term. In 
the meantime please continue to practice year 2 common exception words, also found on 
the general Teams tab.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Sperrin and Mrs King.  
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